
 

 

 
DATE: March 23, 2020 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  Permit Extensions During Covid-19 
 
 
 

Attention depot owners and operators, 

 

Please be advised that all depot permits with expiry dates up to and including June 30, 2020, will 
automatically be extended for 90 days. The BCMB would like to give depot owners and operators 
the opportunity to focus on more pressing issues during this time. On June 16, 2020, the BCMB 
will post an update regarding permit renewal processes and will base any further extensions or 
resumption of normal renewal practices based on current information at that time.  

Should you choose to complete and submit your Permit Renewal Application according to your 
current permit expiry date, the BCMB will continue to process the application as normal.  

If you have any questions, please direct them to Brittany Ballas, Senior Administrator, at 
bballas@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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